Iron Creek Museum
Box 312
Lougheed, AB TOB 2VO

April 16, 2025

Flagstaff County
Box 358
Sedgewick, AB TOB 4CO

Dear Council,

The Board for the Iron Creek Museum held its first meeting of the year on
March 26, 2025, and wishes to extend sincere appreciation for the financial
assistance Flagstaff County has given to this restoration project of the Sons of
Norway log hall.

This project will be started as soon as the weather is suitable. The Board has
accepted the quote from Tall Timber Log Home Restoration for $117,540.

The Board was pleased to receive approval from the Alberta government for an
application under the Community Facility Enhancement Program, and that
funding of $58,000 has been received.

Thank you! This restoration project is significant for Iron Creek Museum and
will allow the history of our rural area to remain in place for years to come!

Regards,
The Board, Iron Creek Museum

President Blaine Davidson, Vice-President Janet Niehaus
Secretary-Treasurer Gwenda Poyser
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